
Father Andrew White School 2021  Summer Assignment Instructions

May 20, 2021

Dear FAW Students and Families of Rising Grades 6-8,

Welcome to summer.  Again this year, our students have required summer assignments. This
work is important to support and encourage middle school students’ continued engagement in key

academic areas and to prevent "summer slide".    IXL Math assignments are optional for Middle School

students this summer, but students are encouraged to use IXL to review key math concepts for the math

grade level  just completed.

All middle school students are required to read TWO books (one fiction and one
nonfiction) and to write a one page book report on each book.  Be sure to choose books that are
on your reading level.  These reports should be well written, with no spelling or punctuation errors
and should include the characters, setting and a summarization of the story.  In the conclusion,
please tell the reader if you would recommend this book and why/why not.

There is a Google Classroom specifically for your Summer Reading Book Reports.  Please
join this Google Classroom TODAY: The Class Code is: z2oxji66

Students should turn the assignment in to the Summer Work Google Classroom and be
prepared to share with their class when we return to school in August/September.  This will be a graded
assignment, so do your best to write a great book report.

If you have any questions, please email Mrs. Pietsch at fawslibrary@fatherandrewwhite.org, at any time.

Thank you and have a great summer,

Mrs. Pietsch and Ms. Weems
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